
From: Sharon Haag <sharon@nelsonvineyards.com> 

Date: Oct 20, 2021, 1:59 PM -0700 

To: Ramon Jimenez <ramon@visitmendocino.com> 

Subject: Re: Festival and Marketing Committee Meeting Rescheduled 
 
 

Hi Ramon,  

 
I am so sorry to say, but I cannot commit to these meetings moving 

forward. Can you please remove me from the Festival Committee? Let me 
know if there is anyone else I should reach out to regarding this.  

I will reach out in the future if I can fully commit my time to the committee. 

Thank you so much.  
 

Best Regards,  
 

Sharon Haag 
Tasting Room Manager 
Tasting Room & Wine Club 707.462.3755 ext. 1  
550 Nelson Ranch Rd, Ukiah, CA 95482 
Tasting Room Open Daily 10am-5pm 
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